
TROOP 243
January 6, 2005
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  This month scouts will work on the Science theme.
Troop meetings this month will be held at the following times and locations:

Jan 5, 7 PM – Science, St. Barnabas

Jan 12, 7 PM – Patrol Meetings this week, No Troop Meeting
Jan 19, 7 PM – Science, St. Barnabas

Jan 26, 7 PM – Science, St. Barnabas

2. January 21 - 23 - Klondike Derby Troop Campout.   This is one of the most popular camping trips we attend each year.  We will be sleeping in a rustic cabin, at Tunnel Mill Scout Reservation.  During the day on Saturday the scouts use their scout skills in competitive events against other patrols from our district.  During the events the scouts transport their gear on their own sled.  Reservations for this campout must be made by January 19.

3. Fort Knox Campout - Feb 18-20.   We are staying at Camp Tecumsah in Otter Creek Park.  The PLC plans once again to have activities at Otter Creek and swim in Fort Knox's pool.  Webelos Scouts from area Packs, and parents of our scouts are invited to attend.   The facility has limited capacity, approximately 80 bunks.  The first 80 who register will be able to attend.
4. Scout Account Statement – Due to a mix up last month, the Scout Account Statements were not included with the newsletter; however, there should be a current statement enclosed this month.  If you have questions please contact Kevin Dougherty phone:  243-8406, email:  KevinLDougherty@hotmail.com.
5. Troop Dues - Dues are expected to be $180 again for the coming year.  Scouts who have sufficient funds in their scout accounts will be assessed $90.  Scouts who do not have sufficient funds should make a payment to the troop.
6. Flower Sale Kick-off – Wednesday Feb 2, 7 PM.  Scouts and Parents should plan to attend.  This is the only opportunity we provide our scouts each year to earn money to pay for Scouting.  Please plan to be there!
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle
Troop Committee Secretary
The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


